
Dear Parents 
 
We will be extending the deadline for a Yr 6 response to Wednesday June 
3rd. It is understandable that you need to see the risk assessment to make a 
decision. 
 
You will receive the updated risk assessment during this next week once it has been 
approved.  
 
However, what would be helpful at this stage is to gather some idea of numbers. 
Please could you still email me back by tomorrow to let me know if you are 1. 2. or 
3.  

1. No my child will not be returning 
2. Yes my child will be returning 
3. I would like my child to return if the risk assessment satisfies my concerns  

Ms Storey will be sending you another email to share some dates where we have 
planned specific activities to support transition. You will be able to choose which 
days you want to send your child in. Please bear with us as this information is being 
prepared for you.  
 
You will hear from me tomorrow about ordering a Yr6 'hoddie' - this will require 
payment by parent pay in advance of school placing the order. Please look out for 
the deadline to avoid disappointment.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Hayley Uren 
 


